
The Bird in Bush School Newsletter 
March 2024 edition two 

#exceptionaleveryday 

PE timetable for Week commencing   Monday 11th March—changes in red 

                  Year 1—Friday —Outdoor PE   Year 2— Tuesday —Outdoor PE   
      Year 3— Wednesday —Outdoor PE   Year 4—  Friday—Outdoor PE + Swimming for Miss Stevens Nightingale Class 

 Year 5—Friday (Outdoor)       Year 6—Outdoor & Adventurous PE week—no Thursday PE next week 

Danaline Chalmers 
“loved Early Years staff 

member”. 
Grandparent of Bird in Bush 

pupil, Staff member,           
Community supporter 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Passed away peacefully this 
week. Missed by us all. 

Next week is full! 
1. Year 6 Residential Week   
2. British Science Week at Bird in Bush School—see overleaf 
 Poster Challenge and Recycling Projects in next week  
3. Parents Survey 2024—emailed out to all parents/carers on 
 Thursday 

 Please note in previous years we have had over 150 parent/carer         
responses but we are worried that electronic surveys will give us less 
feedback as we seek to take on your views. Please prove us wrong and 
lets aim for more than 150 before the end of term. Thank you  

4.   English Breakfast with a Halal twist invite to all—Friday 
5. Ramadan starts—Monday  
6. Trips for many children: Reception, Yr 5 & Yr 6 next week 



 

Don’t miss the key Bird in Bush School  
Dates at this time 

Thursday 28th March  End of Spring Term  

Friday 29th March    Spring Holidays start 

Monday 8th—Friday 12th April   CHAMPS at Bird in Bush School 

Monday 15th April   Summer Term at Bird in Bush School starts 

Monday 8th to Friday 
12th April 2024  

daily from 10.00 a.m 
to 2.30 p.m 

 

A full English Breakfast 
with a Halal Twist 

 
Halal bacon & sausages 

Baked Beans 
Hash Browns 

 
Orange Juice 

Toast 

Friday 15th March 
All invited (8.15—8.25 a.m. doors open) 

Sign up in the School Office for your child  
 

Wow! What a way to start the day! 
 

(only possible because of the commitment given to 
our school by many of staff team. Special mention to 

Miss Casey, Miss Lou, Miss Izabela, Miss Maribel) 

CHAMPS will be full by Monday 
11th—last chance to sign up   

Bird in Bush School  
(that will be the only school in 

Southwark offering a free        
holiday provision to its        
children and families !) 

 



Science Week Super Six March Challenge What every child 
will be given in 
their Science Week 
pack includes with 
the following: 
 Two pieces of 

card for their 
poster—one 
for a draft 
poster and one 
for your final 
poster 

 a sheet with 
growing things 
pictures that 
can be cut out 
and stuck on 
to your poster.  

 



Pages of our 
school’s self    

evaluation to 
share with you all 

A school’s self-
evaluation is presented 
to reflect the strengths 
and areas of focus that 
are current to the time 

of writing.  
 

In March 2024 the 
school leaders have    

rewritten our self      
evaluation to include 
priorities and actions 

undertaken 

 



WBD Dressing up Day 2024 
 

 

Thank you to 
all for all your 
support with 

WBD 2024 

 

Cycling needs to be a priority for our 
children at this time…. and swimming/
running/healthy eating…. when we are 

considering our children’s mental 
health and well being 

n.b. swimming about to start for Year 3 as well 


